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THIS WEEK’S EVENTS 
Office Hours 
Monday - Thursday, 9 am - 4 pm 
 

Sunday, January 5 
10:00 am Sunday Worship - Sanctuary 
11:15 am Sunday School for all ages 
6:00 pm Youth Group - Youth Center 
 
Monday, January 6 
 
Tuesday, January 7 
9:30 am Worship Planning - Zoom 
12:30 pm Staff Meeting - Parlor 
4:15 pm  First Beats - Choir Room 
4:30 pm Food Pantry Open - Food Pantry 
6:30 pm SPRC - Parlor/Zoom 
6:30 pm Manna - Youth Lounge 
 
Wednesday, January 8 
9:00 am Dawn Patrol - Parlor 
11:30 am Prayer Group - Chapel 
12:30 pm Food Pantry Open - Food Pantry 
2:00 pm Stephen Ministry - 310 
 
Thursday, January 9 
9:00 am First Stitchers - Fellowship Room 
5:45 pm Handbell Ensemble - Wesley Hall 
7:15 pm Chancel Singers - Choir Room 
 
Friday, January 10 
 
Saturday, January 11 
6:00 pm Mom’s Night Out - Outside location 



We’re glad you are our guest today!  If 

you are worshipping with us for the first 

time, please stop by the Welcome Center. 

Child care with trained and fully vaccinated 

staff is provided on the second floor for 

infants through three-year-olds.  

Worship activities for children can be 

found on a cart outside the side sanctuary 

doors.  

LARGE print Bibles and Hymnals are avail-

able at the Park Street entrance.  

Hearing assistance devices are available 

at the Welcome Center. 

Today’s service is being livestreamed 

and recorded. You can request a free copy 

of the DVD from the office. You can find 

previous worship services on our  

website: http://www.umc-kzo.org/mp3.asp. 

You may view worship services on our 

YouTube channel: YouTube.com/c/

KALAMAZOOfirstunitedmethodistchurch  

 

UPCOMING SUNDAY 

WORSHIP 
 

Sunday, January 12 

10:00 a.m. Worship 

Rev. Matt Weiler 

First Sunday After Epiphany 

The Baptism of Our Lord Sunday 

Isaiah 43:1-7, Luke 3:15-17, 21-22 
 

Sunday, January 19 

10:00 a.m. Worship 

Rev. Julie Kline 

Second Sunday After Epiphany 

“Ordinary & Wonderful Ways of Life” 

Psalm 19, Luke 4: 14-21 

 

Church Staff 
 

Rev. Julie Kline ........................ Lead Pastor 

Rev. Matt Weiler ....... Comm. Formation 

Jacqueline Stilger ......... Director of Music 

Julia Librizzi ............... Children & Families 

Thom Victor ......Tech Support Specialist 

Bernie Foulk .................................. Organist 

Drew Bolton ........... Bldg. Superintendent 

Christine Landreville ....... Office Manager 

Christiane Stakely ........... Office Assistant 

Jennifer Stupica .............. Communications 

Walt Whitfield .......................Bookkeeper 

Bryan Heany ................  A/V Team Leader 

Andrew Weare ................... Building Host 

Ava Loncharte ..................... Building Host 

Eamon Bronson ................... Building Host 

Jim Tiffany ................................... Custodian 

Ruth Butters ........ Young Adult Resident 

 

Worship Leaders: Rev. Matt Weiler, Julia Librizzi, 

Rev. Ed Ross 

Director of Music: Jacqueline Stilger   

Organist: Bernie Foulk 
 

Acolytes: Grace Harthorn, Campbell Weiler 
 

Audio-Visual Team:   Bryan Heany, Drew Eaton, 
Lucas McGinnis 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Perks! Please stop in the Perks Café area by the 

parking lot after worship for refreshments! 

January Mission of the Month. Many individuals in 

Kalamazoo are homeless and living outside in tents 

and many others are living in shelters. Others cannot 

afford warm winter clothing. We are hoping to help 

keep them warm by collecting the following items 

for Ministry with Community and the Kalamazoo 

Gospel Mission. A collection box for your donations 

is located outside the food pantry.  

 

Ministry with Community 

• T-shirts (adult sizes medium-4XL) 

• Men's underwear (medium-4XL)  

• Women's underwear (sizes small, medium and 

large, NO X-large or XXL) 

• Hand warmers 

Kalamazoo Gospel Mission - Women’s Shelter 

• Socks (adult and children sizes) 

• Underwear (adult and children sizes) 

• Diapers (size 3, 4, 5, 6) 

Kalamazoo Gospel Mission - Men’s Shelter 

• Socks 

• Men’s underwear (all sizes) 

• Undershirts (all sizes) 

• Winter gloves 
 

TODAY! Christian education classes for all ages, 

Godly Play, and Youth Group resume today. 

Academy Class. TODAY after worship in the parlor, 

Pastor Matt will lead an adult class, “God is Good, 

All the Time? A study in the book of Genesis.” We 

claim that God is good all the time, and yet, is this 

true? And where does this come from? While study-

ing the narrative of the Book of Genesis, this class 

will explore the biblical foundations of this claim. 

We may not draw any conclusions, but our curiosity 

will take us a long way. Class will meet on Sundays 

through Feb. 16, but will not meet on Jan. 19.  

Understanding Grief. This class will meet in the 

chapel after worship for four Sundays beginning Jan. 

12. Working through times of grief in our lives can 

be an ongoing process. Losses may be due to a death 

or a major life change. We may find we cycle back 

through earlier losses as we come upon new grief. 

The class will use a few resources, including 

“The Spirituality of Grief: Ten Practices for 

Those Who Remain” by Fran Tilton Shelton. 

You do not need the book to participate. Deb 

Search Willoughby, Ann Kneas, and Jan 

Schoenherr will lead this class.  

CUPPA.  On Wednesdays at noon, Pastor Julie 

shares a time of reflection and spiritual rejuve-

nation LIVE on our Facebook page. These up-

lifting messages are also available for viewing 

at any time on Facebook. NOTE: CUPPA will 

resume on January 15. 

Youth Group. All youth 6th - 12th grade are 

invited to participate in youth group every 

Sunday evening in the Youth Lounge from 

6pm-7:30pm. We hope to see you this evening 

when our meetings resume after the holiday! 

Young Adults. Manna is a weekly gathering 

for young adults every Tuesday evening in the 

Youth Lounge from 6:30-8pm. If you are a 

young adult looking for deeper connections, 

contact our Youth and Young Adult Resident, 

Ruth Butters, at RuthTButters@gmail.com. 

Prayer Team. Consider joining the prayer 

team! They meet to pray for one another, our 

church family, and for any prayer requests 

made known to them. Join them on Wednes-

days at 11:30am in the chapel. All are welcome. 

Stephen Ministers. For the last 39 years, we 

have been a Stephen Ministry congrega-

tion. This is a one-to-one confidential, caring 

ministry.  As we begin a new year, we’d like to 

invite anyone interested in learning more 

about Stephen Ministry to a meeting at our 

church on Wednesday., Jan. 8 at 2pm in the 

parlor. The leader of Stephen Ministry from 

Haven Church will share information about 

their program. Our hope is to grow this im-

portant ministry.   

Mom’s Night Out. Moms with children at 

home are invited for a “Favorite Things Party” 

on Saturday, January 11 from 6-9pm (address: 

10220 S. 10th St., Schoolcraft). Buy three of 

your favorite things (each around $25) and 

bring them wrapped. We will draw names and 

everyone leaves with three new fun things! For 

more info, please contact Julia Librizzi, by 

emailing her at jlibrizzi@umc-kzo.org. 

Weather Closing Policy. We are always open 

on Sundays (except for extreme circum-

stances). Please check Channel 3 news, WWMT 

News website, and our Facebook page for 

church closing notices.  
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